M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
June 1, 2017 
RE:
City of Florence Bus Request
The City of Florence is requesting the use a bus for a service project with Citi volunteers.   The request is for June 10 from 8am to 1pm.  They will be restoring the landscaped islands on Mall Road.
I recommend the board approve the use of a bus, as presented.


Eric McArtor




Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
